



















IN HORTO GREGATE--Gather in the Garden



The Tri-Village Garden Club was formed in 1997 to fill the need for a garden club in the villages of Bartlett, Hanover Park and Streamwood. We are a member of the Garden Clubs of Illinois.

We invite you to join us and meet new friends that share your passion for gardening. We hire speakers throughout the year that talk on a wide range of subjects, such as, general gardening tips, flower arranging, photo trips to Africa and members participating in craft projects. We also share comradeship by taking field trips to local garden walks, shows and enjoying our member's yards at our annual member's garden walk.

which includes a subscription to "Garden Glories".

IN HORTO GREGATE--Gather in the Garden

Meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Wednesday of the month, unless a field trip is scheduled. Meetings are held at the Poplar Creek Branch Library, 4300 Audrey Lane, Hanover Park, located on the south side of Schick Rd & Audrey Lane.

Annual Membership Dues are \$15, which includes a subscription to "Garden Glories".

For further information, contact club president, Jill Fox at 630/830-0118 or Vice President Eileen Lucietto at 630/289-4253.

Website: www.trivillagegardenclub.org

Please join us and "gather in the garden"!



Application Form

NAME
HOME PHONE
WORK PHONE
ADDRESS
TOWN
ZIP
EMAIL
BIRTHDAY (MONTH/DAY)

Remit to: Thalia Roberts
1605 Far Hills Drive
Bartlett, Il 60103



IN HORTO GREGATE--Gather in the Garden